Mar. 15, 2013
Language Certificate

Dear Editors,
This is to certify that the article entitled “Fast-track surgery

could improve postoperative recovery in radical total gastrectomy
patients” (NO.1652) has been jrevised, especially in the aspect of
language and grammar, by Donglei Jiang, an English instructor from
Foreign Language Department in the Fourth Military Medical

University.
Sincerely yours,
Donglei Jiang
Foreign Language Department

Fourth Military Medical University
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